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This is sincerely insane!  How does this support working people?  We are already 

one of the most expensive places in the country to live and now you are trying to 

make it worse!  Manage what you have better or find another way.  We can't continue 

to live like this.  I have a retired age friend who is looking at being homeless because 

of lack of affordable housing now you want to raise everything more and make it 

impossible to get to work.  Please vote NO! 


